

City of Holyoke

August 19, 2015

Jon D. Lumbra 15 Shepard Drive Holyoke, MA 01040

Re: City Council Order

Dear Mr. Lumbra,

Enclosed please find a copy of the order recently adopted by the City Council, requesting that you "return any pay [you] received from the City of Holyoke as Treasurer after [you] began full time employment for Loomis Communities." In accordance with the City Charter, as ten days have passed since it was presented to the Mayor and no veto was issued, the order is effective.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Kara Lamb Cunha

Assistant City Solicitor

cc:

City Council Mayor Morse



City of Holyoke

IN CITY COUNCIL

Introduced by Councilor Linda L. Vacon

Ordered, That Jon Lumbra be requested in writing (by our legal department) to return any pay he received from the City of Holyoke as Treasurer after he began full time employment for Loomis Communities.

In City Council, August 4, 2015. Received and adopted. Referred to the Law Dept.. and obtain feedback.

Presented to the Mayor	Mayor's Office
For Approval <u>lug 6</u> , 20 15	Holyoke, Mass, 20
Lima L. Lopes	Approved •
assf. City Clerk	Mayor

A True Copy

Attest:

Brenna Murphy McLee

City Clerk